
 
 
 
 

 
 

Sun, Oct. 15 –    The Lord’s Table   
                             The Gathering Worship Service, 9:00 AM 
                          Café Worship Service, 10:30 AM  
  Sunday School & Pipeline, 9:00 AM 

Iglesia Bíblica Evangélica Worship Service, 2:00-4:00 PM, S 
Ignite, 4:00-6:00 PM, at MBC 
Fusion, 6:00-8:00 PM, at MBC 

Mon, Oct. 16 –  Prayer Meeting, 6:00 PM, LL #102 
Wed, Oct. 18 –  Sr. Life Group, 1:00 PM, NC 
  Awana:  Journey/Trek at 5:30pm, & Cubbies-T & T at 6:15 pm 
Thur, Oct. 19 –  Blood Drive, Noon-6:00 PM, NC 

Iglesia Bíblica Evangélica Prayer, 6:00 PM, LL #101 
  MBC Worship Team Practice, 7:00 PM, S    
Fri, Oct. 20 –  Church in use, 8:45 AM-3:30 PM 
  Primetimers Pizza Hut Lunch, 11:30 AM, Monroe Pizza Hut 
  Women’s Conference, 5:00-9:00 PM, all church  
Sat, Oct. 21 – Women’s Conference, 9:00 AM-6:00 PM, all church 

Iglesia Bíblica Evangélica Youth Group, 6:00-7:30 PM, LL #106 
Sun, Oct. 22 –    Deadline for Pastor Appreciation card box donations 
                             The Gathering Worship Service, 9:00 AM 
                          Café Worship Service, 10:30 AM 
  No Pipeline class today 
  Sunday School, 9:00 AM 
  Next Steps-Step 1, Noon, LL #106. Lunch is provided 

Ignite, Noon lunch in NC. Leave for Corn Maze at 1:30 PM 
Iglesia Bíblica Evangélica Worship Service, 2:00-4:00 PM, S 
Fusion, 6:00-8:00 PM, at MBC 

Sat, Oct. 28 –  Homeschool Craft Fair, 9:00 AM-3:00 PM, 18 & 8th 
 

October is Pastor Appreciation Month 
Let’s show our pastors & their families our support for all they do! A Pastor 
Appreciation Card Box is available on the table behind the Sanctuary 
through Sunday, Oct. 22nd. If you would like to give a monetary gift, please 
write “Pastor Appreciation” in the memo line or on the envelope with 
your gift. The Deacons will present our pastors with the monetary gift on 
Sunday, October 29th during services. Thank you for being a blessing! \ 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Backpack Buddies 

The Backpack Buddies program is looking for Thrivent members who would use 
their action teams’ money. We are looking for funds to pay for a Christmas gift 
for all 107 students in the Backpack Buddies program. I would like to purchase 
Monroe Cheesemaker pullover sweatshirts from Heartland Graphics for $16 
each. Please contact Sharon Kubly with questions on donating at 608-558-4003 
or sharon.kubly@yahoo.com  
 

Next Steps at MBC 
Would you like to become a member of MBC?                                                                   

*Next Steps classes 1, 2, & 3 are required for membership. 
Step 1 (1s.) “Our Mission & Vision” will meet next Sunday, October 22nd at 
Noon in the lower level, room #106. Lunch is provided. “Each church is unique 
according to its location and the people in it. The vision defines how the local 
church goes about bringing glory to God and making disciples. In this session, 
learn what our vision is and how you can become a part of it.”  

Step 2 (2s.) will be Nov. 5th & 12th, Step 3 (1s.) will be Nov. 19th. 
Please sign up for all Next Steps classes on our website,                                                       

contact the church office, or use the Chromebook at the Welcome Center. 
 

Youth Group Snacks 
We are in need of snacks for both Ignite and Fusion. We need 20 snacks for 
each group. If you would like to help provide these, please sign up at the 
Welcome Center. We are in especial need for October-January. Thank you! 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Pleasant View Birthday Party 
 

Our turn to host the monthly Birthday Party for residents of Pleasant 
View is Tuesday, November 14th. A box for Bingo prizes is in the foyer. 

Volunteers to help with the party and donations of cupcakes are needed. 
Please sign-up at the Welcome Center.                                                           

Bring cupcakes to MBC by 4:00 PM Monday, November 13th. 

Congratulations to Bailey Gruber and Gabi Ils                              
who were married Saturday, October 14th                                     

at Monroe Bible Church. 
May God Bless your marriage! 
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Samaritan’s Purse – Operation Christmas Child 
We still have some boxes, labels, and information for 
Operation Christmas Child available at the Welcome Center. 
Pack your shoebox, make your payment online or include $10 
with each shoebox to cover project and shipping costs (checks 

payable to Samaritans Purse), and return your shoebox to MBC by Sunday, 
November 12th! If you want to track your shoebox, you need to make the $10 
payment online, not in the shoebox. Affix the QR coded label to your shoebox, 
make the payment online by scanning the code on your label with your smart 
phone, or by manually entering the 9 to 15-digit code from the label to track your 
shoebox. If you have any questions, contact Jaclyn Miller, 608-558-8149. 

 
 

Road Sign 
Do you enjoy our church’s road sign? It’s a ministry of outreach to our 
community and it lets people know of events going on at MBC. We’re looking 
for a volunteer couple or family to change the letters on our sign. This could be 
a team composed of husband & wife, a couple of friends, or a family. If you are 
interested in serving in this outreach ministry, please contact the church office. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Senior Pastor Dan Krahenbuhl 
Associate Pastor of Family Ministries Troy Watson 

Sunday Worship Services:  9:00 AM Gathering & 10:30 AM Café 
Radio Broadcast WEKZ – FM 95.5 & AM 1260 – 8:15 AM 

YouTube & Facebook 
Sunday YouVersion Available 
Wireless Network:  MBCguest 

Password:  worshiphere 

2613 8th Avenue, Monroe, WI 53566 
608-325-3966 

Email: office@monroebiblechurch.org 
    www.monroebiblechurch.org 

Office Hours: Monday-Thursday    
8AM-4PM, & Fridays 8AM-Noon 

Welcome! 
October 15, 2023 

 
 
 
 

Baptism 
Have you been baptized? If you are interested in being baptized,                          

please contact the church office, or talk to Pastor Dan or Pastor Troy. 
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